

# HONOR COMMITTEE MEETING

OCTOBER 21, 2018

## I. ROLL CALL

## II. COMMUNITY INPUT

- A. Thomas said “sup”

## III. OFFICER REPORTS

### A. Vice Chair for Education (Julia Batts)

1. We welcomed our dorm reps and asked them to come to Committee

### B. Vice Chair for Community Relations (Derrick Wang)

1. There will be a breakfast for SARA at the Boar’s Head in Nov. 7 at 7 AM

### C. Vice Chair for Investigations (Peyton Sandroni)

1. New IR this week

### D. Vice Chair for Hearings (Ankita Satpathy)

1. Watch for an email if you are a panelist for an upcoming hearing

### E. Support Officer at Large (Meghan Wingert)

### F. Chair (Ory Streeter)

1. Ankita, Owen, and Ory went to the Law school and talked to Mr. Perkins, a subject of some recent Cav Daily articles

## IV. SUBCOMMITTEE // WORKING GROUP REPORTS

### A. Faculty and TA Advisory Subcommittee (CM Torie Clark // SO Alex Blake)

1. New Professor engagement initiative
  - a) Meetings with professors of departments

### B. Policies and Procedure Subcommittee (CM Lindsay Fisher // SO Sally Greenberg)

1. Two semester Support Officer recruitment was recently discussed
2. CMD name change! - see lower in the agenda
3. Google form for any and all P&P input

### C. Alternative Sanctioning Working Group (CM Stearns Swetnam // SO Lillie Lyon)

1. Criteria are finalized for Alternative Sanction framework assessment
2. Survey questions that we are working

### D. Assessment & Data Management (SO Charlotte McClintock; CM William Donnell; CM Caitlin Knowles)

## V. REPRESENTATIVE REPORTS

### 1. ARCH

- a. N/A

### 2. BATTEN

- a. Potential discussions happening around Honor 60 minutes video

3. CLAS
  - a. Division of Labor into the diverse departments of the College
4. COMM
  - a. ICE donut and coffee this Thursday!
  - b. TA conversations with COMM 1800
5. EDUC
  - a. Tabling for Curry happened in the near past
  - b. We are working on doing an “on your Honor” lending library
6. NURS
  - a. We got a lot more NURS Support Officers this year
  - b. Community building photo-campaign
  - c. Will be moving toward an event to support clinical staff
7. SEAS
  - a. We tabled for the SEAS activity fair
  - b. We are in the first wave of midterms
  - c. Trying to meet with professors and students to “put a face to the name”
8. GSAS
  - a. Coffee and Donuts
9. MED
  - a. We have more MED students in the support officer pool
  - b. Co-sponsoring transgender health panel
10. LAW
  - a. Spoke at orientation
  - b. Sending out letters when students are accepted
  - c. Owen met with UJC and the deans of the Law school
  - d. Future: Exam discussions, breakfasts, and Honor Lecture (more information on the lecture later)
11. DARDEN
  - a. Honor training to new Darden section reps, international student training, discussions with every single student in Darden about Honor
12. SCPS
  - a. SCPS is very spread out, we have RVA and NOVA centers
  - b. Working at getting Honor swag out to the centers

- c. Trying to reach out to the very spread out people in SCPS with webinars

## **VI. OLD BUSINESS**

- A. **Community Service Subcommittee**

## **VII. NEW BUSINESS**

- A. [LSA Open Letter](#)

- B. **School Budgets (Ory Streeter)**

- 1. Every School has \$1400 except the College which has \$3500

- C. **Support Officer Evaluation Cycle (Meghan Wingert)**

- 1. Support Officers are being evaluated on their performance!
- 2. Self-evaluation form
- 3. Julia: If you need Support Officers for an event reach out to us!

- D. **Vote on CMD name change**

- 1. The motion passed by acclamation
- 2. The “Contributory Mental Disorder” (CMD) name was changed to “Contributory Health Impairment” (CHI) - takes effect October 29th 2018 with a sunset of March 3rd 2019

## **VIII. COMMUNITY INPUT**

- A. Thomas said “Y’all are doing a great job!”

## **IX. CLOSED SESSION**